CORRESPONDENCE

5/11/2020

DOCUMENT NO. 02511-2020
Antonia Hover

From: Ashley Weisenfeld <AWeisenf@psc.state.fl.us>
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 4:44 PM

To: Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: FW: Docket 20190125-WS

Greetings,
Please place the email below in Consumer Correspondence for Docket No. 20190125-WS.
Thank you,

Ashley J. Weisenfeld

Attorney

Office of the General Counsel
Florida Public Service Commission
Phone: (850) 413-6220
ashley.weisenfeld@psc.state.fl.us

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered to be
public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Mitzie Hodgson [mailto:snoozeandscootrvcampground@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 4:03 PM

To: Ashley Weisenfeld

Subject: Docket 20190125-WS

Dear Ashley,

This email is to confirm our conversation regarding Docket 2019012-WS.

Please place my objection letter dated April 15, 2020 in the correspondence side of the docket without
scheduling a hearing. Pursuing the administrative hearing is not in the best interest of my health condition and
recovery.

Regards,

Mitzie Hodgson

Snooze N Scoot RV Campground, Inc.





